
With effect from the 5th March 2021, the Discipline of Optometry Eye Clinic will 

be taking appointments via. email for staff and students from the Westville 

campus for General Eye Tests on Wednesdays and Fridays.  This applies ONLY 

to staff and students who have a 2021 re-newed permit to enter the campus.  

 

Booking of consultations must be made via. email ONLY.  Interested patients 

may contact Prof Hansraj (hansrajr@ukzn.ac.za), together with a contact 

number. A suitable appointment will then be allocated depending on slots 

available and a reply email sent confirming the date and time of the 

appointment. 

 

Please note: 

 all COVID-protocols apply, and all persons attending the eye clinic are 

required to wear their masks, sanitize regularly and maintain social 

distancing at all times.  The Discipline reserves the right to deny 

attention to any persons in violation of these conditions.  

 

 This opportunity may be withdrawn at any time in the event that the 

current situation regarding the pandemic changes, but all effort will be 

made to inform all relevant parties should this happen. 

 

mailto:hansrajr@ukzn.ac.za

